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Some key dates for your 

diary! SPRING 2018 

January 
Thurs 9 CASMA rehearsal 
Norwich Theatre Royal cl.4 
Wed 10 Y3/4 Cluster Athletics 
Fri 12 Y5/6 Cluster Athletics 
Thurs 18 Paddington’s Brunch 
Thurs 18 Bring and Buy Sale 
Thurs 25 Stay & Play cl.1 
Fri 26 Norwich City Football 
Tournament Y5/6 
Mon 29 Y1 Parents Phonics 
Meeting 3.10 PM 
February 
Wed 7 CASMA Concert Open 
venue Norwich cl.4 - 
performance 7pm 
Fri 9 Road Safety Magic Show 
Mon 12 to Fri 16 Half Term 
Fri 23 Class photos Tempest 
Fri23 Flu vaccination 
Mon 26 Feb to Fri 2 Mar Book 
Week 
March 
Thurs 1 World Book Day 
Thurs 1 March Girls County 
Football Tournament 
W/b Mon 5 Families Week 
School Dinners 
Mon 5 Basketball Tournament 
Tues 6 Cycling Safety Y6  
Mon 12 to Wed 14 Cl. 3 
Residential to Holt Hall 
Wed 28 Last day of Term 
Thurs 29 Easter School Holidays 
April  
School re-opens Mon 16 
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Emergency Closure of Schools Procedure 
Should the weather force the school to close then County Hall is 
notified who inform the local radio stations. Information can be 
obtained from Radio Norfolk - 95.1 and 104.1 FM. Radio Broadland - 
102.4 FM. Alternatively check the Norfolk Schools website and select 
‘Emergencies’ and ‘Emergency School Closures.’ 
http://www.schoolclosures.norfolk.gov.uk/. There will be a list of 
closed schools.  

 

Congratulations to Mrs Furness who has had her baby! 
Charlie was born on his due date 23 December at 2.15 AM! Mum and 
baby are both doing really well. 

STARS OF THE WEEK! 
This will start again next week! 

Paddington’s Brunch! 
Next Thursday, the 18 January, there will be a changed 
menu and the chance to eat ‘Paddington’s Brunch’! 
This consists of ‘Knuckles Mc Ginty’s Sausages’ (or a 
Vegetarian Sausage), ‘A Sunny Day Omelette’, 
‘Paddington’s Luggage Tag Hash Brown’, ‘Mr Brown’s 
Baked Beans’ and ‘Aunt Lucy’s Marmalade Creation’ - a 
vanilla sponge topped with orange drizzle icing and 
mandarins! This needs to be pre-ordered. A separate 
letter will follow on Monday. 

School Council Bring and Buy Sale 
School council would like to remind everyone that on Thursday 18th 

January there will be a bring and buy sale in the New Build. For this to 

happen we will need toys, games, books and DVDs in good condition – 

not dirty or damaged. The donations need to be brought into school no 

later than Friday the 12th January. The toys can be purchased on the 

day for 20p, 50p and a £1 and there is a limit of £2 to spend. All profits 

will go in to the school council funds.  Thank you! Lucy T & Lucy C 

 

 

Welcome back to school and a Happy New Year!  
A big thank you from all the staff for the many generous gifts received 
at the end of last term. We hope you had a lovely Christmas holiday! 
 

Clubs Spring Term 
Clubs start w/b Mon 8 Jan 
Mon Tag Rugby 
Tues Pro Coach Sports Club  
Tues Senior Sports Club 
Wed Super Soccer 
Thurs Art Club 
Thurs Girls Football (this 
club starts Thurs 18 Jan) 
Fri Athletics Club 
 

http://www.schoolclosures.norfolk.gov.uk/

